
From: Silva, Rachel
To: "Dawn E. Grove"
Cc: Batoon, Ailene
Subject: RE: Upper Frankford Township SPLP Floodplain/Stormwater Program
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 3:14:00 PM

Dear Ms. Grove,
 
Will you please confirm that you received the email on February 25, 2016 via our RMFTP server that
 provided you with the updated Upper Frankford mapping for the Pennsylvania Pipeline Project? 
 You had requested we add street name and parcels to the maps that were provided in November
 2015.  
 
Thank you,
 
Rachel
 
 
Rachel E. Silva | Biologist II

Direct (716) 849-9419 ext. 123 | Fax (716) 849-9420 | Mobile (716) 319-7440 | Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com

Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™ 
285 Ellicott St., Buffalo, NY 14203 | tetratech.com Please consider the environment before printing. Read More. 

This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
 distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may
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 delete it from your system.
 
 
 

From: Silva, Rachel 
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 3:56 PM
To: 'Dawn E. Grove' <ufranktwp@kuhncom.net>
Cc: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Subject: RE: Upper Frankford Township SPLP Floodplain/Stormwater Program
 
Good afternoon Ms. Grove,
 
Please let me know what would help facilitate your review of the consistency request.  Would it be
 helpful to add street names to the floodplain maps?  Are you also hoping for parcel data to be
 added for the residences?
 
Please let me know what additional information you need to complete your review.
 
Thank you,
 
Rachel
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From: Dawn E. Grove [mailto:ufranktwp@kuhncom.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 12:37 PM
To: Silva, Rachel <Rachel.Silva@tetratech.com>
Cc: Batoon, Ailene <Ailene.Batoon@tetratech.com>
Subject: Upper Frankford Township SPLP Floodplain/Stormwater Program
 

Good afternoon,

Sorry for the delay on the SPLP Floodplain/Stormwater Mangement Program Consistency
 Request... At this time Upper Frankford Township WILL NOT sign off on it due to incomplete
 information on the maps (names of roads/residents etc). Thank you

 

--

Dawn E. Grove

Secretary/Treasurer/EMC

Upper Frankford Township

717-776-3117
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